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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:45 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. We generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However we are concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of 
wind turbines. We do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more 
significant than other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they 
warrant a more stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and we urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jan and Warren Watson 2101 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:40 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Becky Soans

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Becky Soans {2088} 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:36 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kane Abbott 2481 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:34 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, ian kilminster 2064 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:33 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Colin Wright 2320 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:30 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ute Krusche 2500 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:29 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Lead by Example on renewables 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Caterina Manea 2034 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:33 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Maggie Magee 2422 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:30 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I support actions in the new Energy Planning Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the 
assessment of wind energy projects in NSW with a move away from fossil fuels. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I believe that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are much less significant than other major 
projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings. This could act as a deterrent for 
investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW including increased jobs, reduced pollution and 
decreased CO2 emissions. I urge the NSW government to ensure its new Framework promotes investment 
in wind energy in NSW with a planned move away from fossil fuels. 

Yours faithfully, Garry Owers 2477 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:30 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, diana drake 33168 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:27 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, simon james 6284 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:24 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. I'm fact I enjoy seeing wind farms in the landscape, I find them peaceful and beautiful. 
Requiring more stringent assessment could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Catherine Ellis 2140 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:16 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Emily A Criticos

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Emily Criticos 2550 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:11 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, DAVID HALLIBURTON 2015 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: My Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kenn Clift 2420 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:21 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Wind Power

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Rhonda Jobson 6157 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:14 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Darian Zam 2516 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:11 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Graham Lalchere

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

In addition wind farms do not leave gaping holes in the ground which are likely to be left to the people of 
NSW to be rehabilitated. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Graham Lalchere 2223 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Renewables will have to be the rule rather than the exception.

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Zainab Clark 7113 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Common sense in the face of the OBVIOUS

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ross Ellis 4650 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:07 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Belinda Haughey 2283 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Tom Ferrier 2439 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:04 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Wolf Messthaler 2251 

 



1

Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:08 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Anita O'Connor

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Anita O'Connor 2261 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margriet Hendriksen 0812 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:04 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Murray Relf 2422 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:04 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Robert Shoemark

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Robert Shoemark 2257 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:02 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jane Puchner 2099 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:01 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Sandra Thompson 2083 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:59 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Pippa Robinson 2575 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 7:03 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: we need more renewables

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Penny Cooke 2482 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:59 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Darrin Fogarty 4650 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:55 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Firstly I would like to think we would all like to see a future for our grandchildren, free of the naïve fighting 
for a clean and sustainable environment. Sadly, ignorance, money and climate sceptics are making this a 
very hard ideal. This is where you CAN play a major role for us all. Thank you for the opportunity to 
comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally support a new Framework that 
provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Clive Riseam 2226 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:55 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Helen Hoelscher 2441 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:55 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. Why is New 
South Wales the worst performing Australian State with renewable energy? We should be supporting new 
renewable energy projects, including wind and ocean. I generally support a new Framework that provides 
greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

Personally, I think wind turbines are visually comforting, since it tells me that we are using less fossil fuel. I 
have observed many wind turbines situated in off shore locations, not near populated areas. Do we not have 
suitable coastal areas? However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the 
visual impacts of wind turbines. I definitely think that the visual impacts of other major projects, such as 
open cut coal mines , are much more jarring and harmful to the surrounding countryside and that they 
warrant a more stringent assessment. We need investors for renewable energy projects in NSW. I would 
also like to suggest more research and investment in biofuels, as they have in Norway, using all household 
waste (even from UK). Sewerage in another source. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Judy Schneider 2132 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:52 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines and is blind to the far greater impacts of coal fired power and both underground and surface coal 
mining. Open cut coal mines warrant a far more stringent assessment on the basis of destruction of top 
productive land, dislocation of communities and hazards to human health and degradation of the 
environment in the form of air pollution and groundwater pollution and destruction. 

The government seems not to want to know about the destructive impacts of coal mining while attacking 
power sources that are obviously the way of the future. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, John Forrest 2221 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:48 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, royer catherine 93100 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:53 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, paul romely 2012 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:49 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Renewable Energy is a no-brainer!

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, John Attwood 2340 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:47 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kirsten Hill 2753 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:46 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Alix Mandelson 2029 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:45 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Richard Grant 2421 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:46 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Andrew Bartlett 2145 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 6:44 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Greg Warwick 2533 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 10:55 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Tully Watters

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Tully Watters 2614 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 10:37 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kenneth Howlin 2170 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 10:22 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, susan mulcahy 2478 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 10:22 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Amanda Evans 2163 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 9:57 AM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: More support for Wind Energy needed

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Stephanie Gooley 2131 
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Rohan Tayler

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 September 2016 11:58 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Gerry Constantinou 
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